Academic Standards and Assessment Committee Report
Online Meetings: February 25 – March 5 and March 9

Members who voted:

Mike Whitehead

Ronald Straight

Stacy Crouch

Daniel Murphrey

Eric Andersen

Susanne Bentley, chair

Members who did not respond:
Dorothy Callender

Reme Huttman     

Kurt Overall

Alex Kiehn
The committee met asynchronously from February 25 through March 5 to review three applications for nontraditional credit.

Committee members determined that each application was missing essential information. Students did not indicate how work or nontraditional learning met specific course outcomes for the course(s) for which they sought credit.

On March 9, a unanimous vote of the committee who responded to Chair Bentley’s request decided to send the applications back to the students and request that students resubmit and include the following;

· A syllabus showing the learner outcomes and the measurement of each outcome for each class for which the student is requesting credit

· A review of the application from the chair of the department approving experiential credit for each specific class

· A recommendation from the instructor who teaches each class detailing the coursework's major assignments 

· A line-by-line explanation showing how specific work experience or education from a non-regionally accredited institution meets the requirements for each of the major assignments and learner outcomes for each class for which the student is requesting credit

The committee's response also referred students to page 27 of the current GBC Catalog for details on granting nontraditional credit.

Respectfully submitted by Susanne Bentley

Academic Standards and Assessment Committee Chair
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